
 

 

 

 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY –THURSDAY, 23rd NOVEMBER 2023 
 

INSET DAY – FRIDAY, 24th NOVEMBER 2023 
 

CHRISTMAS FAMILY BINGO – THURSDAY, 7th DECEMBER 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Thursday, 23rd November is scheduled as a fundraising day and pupils will be allowed to wear their own clothes 
on this day with all proceeds going to support our Christmas Bingo on Thursday, 7th December 2023.  Doors 
open 6:00 pm, eyes down at 6:15 pm. 
 
We hope to be able to make up the prizes for this event as we have done in the past from the contributions that 
families send in to school – biscuits, chocolate, bottles of wine, Christmas goods, unwanted presents from last 
year etc.  If you would like to send in a cash donation of £2.00 instead then this will be used to purchase bingo 
hamper items. 
 
All the money raised from the family bingo goes towards providing extra resources to enhance the education of 
the pupils. 
 
You can send in your family’s contributions via your child from Monday, 13th November through to Wednesday, 
22nd November.  All the pupils who bring in donations will be allowed to wear their own clothes on a non-
uniform day on Thursday, 23rd November. 
 
Pupils must wear suitable clothes and should remember that they are school children on a normal school day 
and therefore should not wear anything too revealing.   
 
The school rules regarding jewellery and hairstyles will apply as normal, however, pupils can pay an additional 
£2.00 for the privilege of wearing make-up & lashes on the day. 
 
Pupils who have practical lessons that day (e.g., PE / Technology / Science) should ensure that they have 
appropriate protective clothing. 
 
Thank you for your support and I hope to see you at the Bingo on the 7th December. 
 
In addition, may I take this opportunity to remind parents / carers that school will be closed on Friday, 
24th November for a staff INSET day. 
 
Best wishes, 

     

Mr P Thompson 
Headteacher 


